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I support SB 1589. It will greatly help in reducing damage that large wake board and 

wake surf boats are causing to the Newberg Pool on the Willamette River. 

 

The river is only 500 feet wide in most areas in the Newberg Pool. I feel it is too 

narrow for these large wake boats and is causing erosion. 

 

Our dock has had $400+ worth of damage repairs from the constant waves. 

 

I urge you to support this bill and help protect the shoreline and property within the 

Willamette Greenway. 

 


